
Graduate Approval
From: Kimberly Nance [kanance@ilstu.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 3:20 PM
To:  Ryburn, Jeri
Cc:  Portree, Sunny
Subject:Re: Proposal for deletion of the BA/MA in Languages, Literatures, and 
Cultures
 
Jeri,

Yes, GCC has met and approved the proposed deletion.  Since we agreed that we 
would use the undergraduate proposal rather than requiring a separate graduate 
proposal to GCC for deletion of the MA portion of the combined degree, please go 
ahead and send news of the approval at both levels to the Senate.

Thanks,

Kimberly Nance
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